
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

The Northern Ireland Executive has issued a directive that all schools will get 

an extended Mid-term break beginning on Monday 19th October in an effort to 

curb community transmission of Covid 19.  

The school will be closed to all pupils and as next week has been designated an 

extension to the Mid-term break, no remote learning provision will be put in 

place. Two optional closure days for later in the year will be reassigned as 

school days to mitigate the closure. Parents will be informed of the revised 

school calendar when the school reopens on Monday 2nd of November. 

Pupils may still access Mathletics, Oxford Owl and Accelerated reader (P4-7) 

during the mid-term break if they wish. Log on details for these platforms will 

be reissued this week.  

Since August, we have had a successful reopening of our school with ongoing 

pupil and parental cooperation ensuring our school stayed open for all year 

groups.  We thank you for your continued understanding and cooperation in 

these unprecedented times.  

I would like to pay tribute to our whole school staff, who continue to work with 

spirit and determination in the current situation and we look forward to 

continuing this when we reopen on Monday 2nd November. 

I wish everyone a safe and happy Halloween break. 

P. Quinn 

Principal 

 

 


